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11th November 2024 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 
2025 - Year 6 Residential Visit to PGL Caythorpe Court 
Wednesday 8th October to Friday 10th October 2025 

Let the fun begin! 

 
We are pleased to share with you that the year 6 residential trip to PGL Caythorpe Court is booked for 8th – 10th October 
2025. This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to enjoy activities such as abseiling, canoeing, climbing and zipwire, 
all under the strict supervision of qualified staff. Children also love the excitement of socialising with their friends, 
developing their self-confidence and resilience alongside building wonderful memories that will stay with them forever. 
 
Caythorpe Court is a PGL run multi-activity centre which is completely self-contained with all board, activities and lodging 
included in the price. Everything is on site which means that the time they have available for fun and adventure is 
maximised.  More information about the venue can be found here: 
https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools/centres/caythorpe-
court?gclid=Cj0KCQjwma6TBhDIARIsAOKuANxugDS_CKSwVtzBc6xk3cr66BYcO6kWabzVa4lw0BGFKbOgwOF0KR
AaArXGEALw_wcB  

 
Costs and Forms 

 
The maximum total cost of the trip per child will be £210.00.  This price may well go down if there are more children 
attending. A £30 non-refundable deposit is now needed to secure your child’s place which must be paid by 29th 
November 2024 via ParentPay. Please be aware, if we do not have enough children who are able to attend, we might 
have to cancel the trip.  
 
Please return the form below by 29th November 2024, even if you do not wish your child to attend. 

 
 

Pupil Premium 

 
If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant, we will be writing to you separately to inform you of your payment 

plan but please still complete the form below and hand it in. 
 

 
Behaviour 

 
With any trip, it is important that we can trust in your child’s behaviour. Therefore, we want to make you aware early on 
that on very rare occasions it has been necessary to prevent a pupil from participating in a residential activity due to 
serious concerns regarding: 

 

• Physical aggression towards others 

• Repeated unsafe behaviour in school 

• Repeated failure to follow adult direction.                                           
 

Such decisions are not made lightly but children must be trusted to behave safely and responsibly when they are away 
from home.  Any pupil causing us concern will receive three formal warnings so that, wherever possible, the final decision 
to exclude the pupil from the activity can be avoided.  Parents will be informed in the event of a child’s first formal 
warning in writing and asked to meet with the Headteacher and phase leader to discuss their concerns. 
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In the event of any decision to exclude a pupil, the Headteacher’s decision will be final, and monies already paid in these 
circumstances will be non-refundable for all elements of the trip where the school has been required to pay costs in 
advance. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

K Pennington 
 
Kathryn Pennington 
Headteacher 
  



 

 

 
 
 

2025 - Year 6 Residential Visit to PGL Caythorpe Court 
 

Wednesday 8th October to Friday 10th October 2025 
 

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS SLIP AND RETURN TO SCHOOL NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 29th 
November 2024 - EVEN IF YOU DO NOT WISH YOUR CHILD TO ATTEND. 

 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………… Class: ……………… 
 
 
A I wish my child to attend the Caythorpe Court Residential in 2025.   
 
B I do not wish my child to attend the Caythorpe Court Residential in 2025. 
 
C My child is in receipt of a Pupil Premium Grant.  
 
Additional consent required if ticking Box A above: 
 

 I agree – 
please tick 

 
I consent to my child’s personal details being used for the 
purposes of arranging the trip on 8th October 2025. 

 

 

I consent to photos of my child taken on the trip being 
used in the school’s promotional material including 
website, banners and promotional material. 

 

 

I consent to photos of my child taken on the trip being 

used on the school’s Facebook page  ☐ 

Class Dojo page. ☐ 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Signed: (Parent/Carer) ……………………………………     Date..………………. 

 
 
 

Please return to the School Office 

 
 
 
 
 


